
 
I would like to thank all the Players that took part in the 
Middleton cup trials and my thanks to the Squad that was 
selected  

 

There were 2 fine performances and 1 not so good which 
saw us finish runner up in the group 

 

My thanks to Barry, Dick and Ken for their help in making 
the final selection 

 

My thanks also to all the County Officers for their support 
to the Players and myself 

 

 

Derek Collins 
 


